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Around 4pm Wednesday February 13th, 2019, the below described Kubota Compact Tracked Loader was 
stolen from the 20000 block of Sheridan Street, Pembroke Pines, Florida.  
Shortly there after, GPS on the unit pinged the machine to the 1000 block of E 5th Avenue, Hialeah, Florida 
where the machine was seen & photographed on a trailer being pulled by a newer blue suburban. 
Unfortunately the rig was gone when police responded. 
Please forward this alert to anyone that may encounter the machine or recognize the suburban, and 
investigators working on similar thefts. 
Pembroke Pines Police report: 2019-9157 
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Machine Details 
2017 Kubota SVL-95-2-SHFC Compact Tracked Loader 
Machine Serial Number: 34519  
Owner Applied Number: 476 
 
Pictured is a stock image of a Kubota SVL-95-2. The machine serial number plate is on the 
operator's left lower front of the machine as indicated. 
 

 
  

 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, click "Log in" at www.ner.net 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html 

http://www.ner.net/
https://application.ner.net/Account.aspx/LogOn
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